
GIANTS NECK HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION 
ORDINANCE COMMITTEE  
MINUTES OF JUNE 7, 2024 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 PM 

Present:  Robert Vancour, Chair 
                Steve Licitra 
	        Joan Lanzo 
	        Cheryl Gervais 
	         
                 Barbara Gilbert, President GNHA 
                 Ex-officio member 

The modifications of the draft ordinances, as presented at the May 25, 
2024 general membership meeting were discussed. 

An email from President Gilbert, outlining proposed modifications of the 
ordinances was reviewed. 

Modifications were made concerning the use of umbrellas and child 
shelters were discussed.   

Modifications concerning the use of the kayak racks were made.  The need 
for safety in the storage of kayaks needs to be emphasized. 

Parking problems and enforcement need to be addressed.  Cooperation of 
the Town and Board of Police Commissioners needs to be addressed. 

Modification of the draft ordinance will be made and forwarded as 
appropriate 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:53 PM. 


